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Portion of East 1st Street and 2nd Avenue East to close temporarily tomorrow, April 29

[Duluth, MN] On Thursday, April 29, a portion of East 1st Street between North 2nd Avenue East and North 1st Avenue East
will be closed to traffic from 7:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. During the same time frame North 2nd Avenue East between East 1st
Street and East 2nd Street will also be closed to traffic. The sidewalk will also be closed. The streets and sidewalk will be
closed to allow safe inspection work. They will reopen for public use at 5:00 p.m.
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